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Are you between the ages of 18-35?  

Have you been self-employed? Have you worked in  

temporary fixed term, or part-time work with irregular hours?  

Then we’d like to invite you to share this with us! 

 

There is a growing awareness of the extent of precarious work – especially for young adults. 

According to one view, more and more young people are being locked into insecure employment. 

Jobs that were once a job for life have become a job for the week – if you’re lucky. Another view is 

that young people are now self-starting individuals who can build their portfolio careers and take 
responsibility for their own futures.  

The social implications of precarious work project is a collaborative project between FEPS 
(Federation of European Progressive Studies) and TASC (Think-tank for Action on Social Change).  

We’d like to hear your thoughts by inviting you to an informal discussion with a member of our 

team. We’d like to know how this type of work affects/affected your life. The interviews will last 

approximately 40 minutes and the information you give will remain completely confidential. If you 
would like to talk to a member of the team and find out more, you can contact  

Sinead Pembroke on: 

Email: spembroke@tasc.ie 

                                 Telephone: +353 1 6169050  

                                                                                 or 

               Alicja Bobek on:                 

         Email: abobek@tasc.ie           

 


